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City of Seattle 
Public Utilities 

Notice of Rulemaking 
 
Under the authority of the Seattle Municipal Code 3.02 and 3.32.020, Seattle Public Utilities (SPU) 
proposes a create a new rule, DWW-110, Drainage and Wastewater Availability, and invites the 
public’s review and comment. 
 
This Director’s Rule would establish the requirements to receive drainage and wastewater service. 
The requirements are documented in Water, Wastewater, and Drainage Availability Certificates 
(WACs) in response to certain applications for building or land use permits within SPU’s direct service 
area, and new side sewer connections requests. 
 
The full text of the rule can be found at www.seattle.gov/utilities/about/policies. Print copies available 
on request. 
 

Send comments in writing to 
 

Michelle Lange 
Development Services Office 

Seattle Public Utilities 
P.O. Box 34018 

Seattle, WA 98124-4018 
Michelle.Lange@seattle.gov 

206-727-8726 
 

Deadline for comments: October 1, 2025 
 

Publication date: September 10, 2025 

http://www.seattle.gov/utilities/about/policies

